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NSP believes missing woman may have been killed 
(KLZA)-- KOLN-TV in Lincoln has reported court records indicate the Nebraska
State Patrol believes 55-year-old Linda Dillard who was last seen near Table Rock
may have been killed.

Dillard, who lived near Fairbury was last seen June 16 in the Table Rock area
where she joined friends where court documents indicate they drank and smoked
meth at a farmstead. 

A search of the property turned up a wig belonging to Dillard as well as clothes
belonging to her.  The NSP investigators reported people who were at the farm
said Dillard and a man at the property had an argument and she left.  She has not
been seen since. 

Following numerous searches and interview by the State Patrol, no arrests have
been made and Dillard has not been located. A search warrant filed by the State
Patrol said Dillard may have been a victim of a crime of “theft, assault,
kidnapping and or murder. 

Anyone with information on her whereabouts or information about her
disappearance is urged to submit a tip through Nebraska Crime Stoppers.  A
reward of up to $1,000 is available for information in this investigation.  
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